April 27, 2020

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
Superintendent

Celina City Schools
585 East Livingston St.
Celina, Ohio 45822

Dr. Schmiesing,

I am writing to notify you that I will be resigning from my
position as the Elementary Speech-Language Pathologist at
Celina City Schools at the end of the 2019-2020 academic
year.

I have valued the time | have spent working for Celina City
Schools. I am grateful for the professional growth that 1

have gained over the past few years.

Please let me know if 1 can be of any assistance with this
transition.

Sincerely,

m ﬁmﬁ?wc Ma, cCC-SLFP

Laura Becker, MA, CCC-SLP
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